
Please place the following black-bordered legal notice one time only.  Please 
publish the advertisement on May 21 or 22, 2019 
 

LEGAL NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of School District No. 24, in the 
County of Lake, State of Illinois, that a Public Hearing will be held on the issue of 
the School District Amended Budget FY2019.  The budget is available for public 
inspection on the district website at www.millburn24.net (click on “Departments” 
and then click on “Business Office”) or in person at Millburn Elementary School, 
18550 W. Millburn Road, Wadsworth, IL   60083. 
 
Notice is further hereby given that a public hearing on this issue will be held at 
7:00 P.M. on the 24th day of June, 2019 at Millburn Elementary School, 18550 W. 
Millburn Road, Wadsworth, IL   60083. 
 

Board of Education of Millburn C. C. School District No. 24 
18550 Millburn Road 
Wadsworth, IL 60083 

 
 Submitted by: Carissa Casbon LaTourette, President, Board of Education  

Jason Lind, Superintendent 
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